
Ontario Transportation Department 

 

 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Our goal is to transport students to and from Ontario Schools safely and in a 

timely manner. Attached you will find some rules and guidelines that will help 

everyone have a safe and successful school year. It is important that everyone 

works together so we can achieve this goal. 

The bus drivers at Ontario are all trained professionals that truly care about the 

students and their safety. They have a great responsibility everyday transporting 

the most important cargo there is, our students. 

I would appreciate it if you and your children would take a few minutes to review 

these rules and guidelines. If you have any questions or concerns, please call the 

transportation department at (419)529-3814 

 

Thank you, 

Patrick Duffner 

Director of Transportation 



   

 



           

           

 

  

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Each bus has a sticker with a summary of the rules 

 

 

 

 

 



                                  Bus Conduct Reports 

The bus driver will fill out a bus conduct report and give it to the Director of 

Transportation. It will describe what the child has done. 

1st Notice – The Director of Transportation will call parent or guardian and explain 

what the child has done and ask that they talk with the child. No actions will be 

taken unless it is a serious or flagrant violation.  

2nd Notice –The notice will be given to building principal or school counselor and 

they will talk to child. 

3rd Notice – This notice will go to the building principal and could result in 

suspension of bus privileges. 

We ask parents to talk to their children and explain to them how important it is to 

follow all bus rules for their safety and for the safety of others. It is important that 

the driver’s full attention be on driving the bus, not dealing with children 

disobeying the rules. 

At times there will be sub drivers on the routes and we expect the children to act 

the same as when the regular driver is driving. 

 

                                       Bus Passes 

Effective with the 2020 - 2021 school year, no bus passes 

to ride with other students or to ride home to alternative 

locations will be issued this year. 

 

Closings and Delays 

If it is necessary to close or delay school for inclement weather or an emergency. 

Information can be found at http://www.ontarioschools.org  or the following 

radio and tv stations (WMFD, iHeart Media,WBNS – 10TV, WYKC, News Channel 5, 

WMVO/WQIO, Fox 8 News, WOIO/WUAB and Richland Source). 

http://www.ontarioschools.org/


 

 

  

   Controlling Ridership 
Consider limiting, reducing or eliminating one or more of 
the following: 

 Home to school transportation for career technical and 
vocational students. Provide state minimum service of 
transfer from high school to vocational campus. 

 After school transportation. 

 Field trips and extra-curricular trips. 

 Any bus needs that interfere with regular route service. 

 Limit all students to a single stop, including shared 
parenting scenarios. 

 This reduces the need for students to have multiple 
seats assigned on different routes. 

 Special passes for alternate stops. 
 Commercial child-care stops. 
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